Alla Fogheli
56 North Circular Road
Dublin 7

085 8565 939

alla.fogheli@gmail.com

18th September 2019

Re: Trainee Solicitor Programme 2021


Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to you in order to apply for the Trainee Solicitor Programme in Byrne Wallace. 

I am currently working in a general practice law firm in a Conveyancing Department supporting a Partner and a Solicitor. I have more than 5 years’ experience working within a legal environment and have experience in litigation, banking, and private residential and commercial conveyancing. As well as having a broad knowledge of different aspects of law and court procedures, I have extensive technological skills. I have used different legal systems including Evolve, Expd8, Cort, Lawbase and Keyhouse. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have graduated as a Bachelor of Civil Law from University College Dublin in 2017 with an honours bachelor’s degree. Recently, in March 2019, I have passed three Law Society FE1 exams – Criminal, Constitutional and Property. I am planning to sit the remaining five exams in October 2019. 

I feel that my work experience and education make me a suitable candidate for this Programme. I would love to be part of one of Ireland’s largest and most progressive law firms, who provide Learning and Development Programme as well as partner supervision to their trainees. 

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alla Fogheli 
